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Parochial Vicar: Rev. Isidore Munishi 
Deacons: Rev. Mr. John Rivera 
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LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday…………….…...………………………5:00 p.m. 
     (This Mass is Live Streamed & Recorded) 
 

Sunday……………………………… 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
 

5:30 p.m. Evening Mass on  
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday  

 

Holydays………………………Consult the Bulletin 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Wednesdays from 2:00-5:00 p.m. 

 

For updates check St. Julie’s Website 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays……………………………3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

In the Church 
 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Grades 1 - 8:  6:30 - 7:45 p.m. Sunday 
(check PSR website for information) 

 

RCIA & RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults and Children) 
 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
You are welcome to call the office 

or register on line. 

CHURCH-CATECHETICAL CENTER • 440-327-1978 

5500 Lear Nagle Road • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039  
 

CHAPEL-ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

5545 Opal Drive • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Hours: (Monday–Friday) 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 

Phone: 440-327-1978 • Fax: 440-327-1994 

Email: stjbc@stjuliebilliart.org 

       Fr. Bob: franco@stpeternr.org 

Website: www.stjuliebilliart.org 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 

St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Roman Catholic community 
that deepens our personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
worshiping together, reaching out to others and building up  
the Kingdom of God. 
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St. Julie Billiart Parish The Most Holy Trinity  
Dear Parishioners, 

By the time you read the bulletin, another school year will 

be in the books. North Ridgeville City Schools and St. Peter ended 
their school year on Thursday, May 23. Other school districts will be 

finishing in short order. I want to extend a word of congratulations to 
those in the graduating classes of 2024. May your next steps in life, 
whether that is pursuing more education or entering the work force, be 

blessed by the Lord. When Joshua was about to lead God’s people into 
the Promised Land, the Lord spoke to him: …be strong and steadfast! Do 

not fear nor be dismayed, for the LORD, your God, is with you wherever 
you go. (Joshua 1:9) May our graduates forge ahead in the name of the 
Lord. 

Pastorally, we have a number of really good things going on 
between St. Julie and St. Peter Parishes. The first thing will be 

next weekend, which is the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of 
Christ. Our parishes will be joining together again to process with 
the Blessed Sacrament after the Noon Mass at St. Peter Parish to 

St. Julie Parish. We will walk east on Center Ridge Road and cross over 
to Emerald Street and wind our way to Opal Street. We will enter St. 

Julie property at the rectory and walk down beautiful Julie Lane and 
into the church. There we will spend some time in Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. We will conclude with the Liturgy of the Hours, Mid

-Afternoon Prayer, and Benediction. This will be followed by a social. 

If you are wondering, “How do I get back to St. Peter’s to 

pick up my car?”, we have you covered. We were able to rent a bus 
(and driver) from North Ridgeville City Schools to drive people back to 
the St. Peter parking lot. 

Please plan to participate in this procession. It is a great way 
to honor Jesus Christ in the Blessed Sacrament and publicly witness to 

our faith. You may join the procession at any point along the way. If you 
are not able to walk the procession, simply go to St. Julie church around 
2:00 p.m. and participate in the short time of adoration, Midday Prayer, 

Benediction, and the social. 

There are two other pastoral initiatives that our parishes 

will be doing designed to help us grow in our faith and share it with 
others. The first is a seven-week video series on Jesus and the 
Eucharist. This series will be on Monday evenings at St. Julie Parish and 

Wednesday afternoons at St. Peter Parish. And fret not if you will miss 
a week or two because you are traveling. Just come to as many of the 

sessions as you can and deepen your faith. Details are tucked away in 
this bulletin. 

The second pastoral initiative is this: St. Peter and        

St. Julie parishioners will be teaming up to visit the over 2600 
Catholic households that comprise our parishes. Our goal is simply to 

drop off a bag that contains information about the Mass and the 
activities of our parishes. It is our prayer that as we reach out to our 
fellow Catholics, many of whom are on our books but do not participate 

in Mass or parish life, we will be able to bring some of them back to the 
practice of their faith. 

And the most immediate event of the summer is this: 
Memorial Day! There will be only one Mass in North Ridgeville on 
Monday, May 27. That Mass will be at 9:00 a.m. in the St. Peter Parish 

Cemetery, weather permitting.  We will be gathering in the small parking 

 
 

 

 

area behind the parish center.  At the end of 

the Mass we will pray for the deceased in our 
cemetery with a rite of blessing. Please bring a 

lawn chair. If the weather is inclement, Mass 
will be celebrated in St. Peter Church. 

 Last weekend St. Julie parishioners 

elected three parishioners to the St. Julie 
Parish Council. Those elected were: Christine 

Sinclair, Jim Nolan, and David Rodriguez. 
Congratulations! A special word of thanks for 
the other parishioners who also ran for council: 

Helen Gaskey, Bob Esper, John Polak, and Ray 
Sharron. Your willingness to serve your fellow 

parishioners is deeply appreciated. Finally, 

thank you, parishioners of St. Julie Parish for 
your participation in this election. 

Finally, this weekend we celebrate 
The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. God, 

the origin of all that is, is also our eternal 
destiny. God has revealed Himself as Three 
Persons in One God: Father, Son, and Holy 

Spirit. And God is personal with us. Jesus 
Christ, the Word made Flesh, reveals the 

Father, and pours out the Holy Spirit. The Holy 
Trinity is not an insolvable math problem. God is 
a mystery revealed that is to inspire a holy 

manner of life until we see God face to face. 

 In Christ, 

Fr. Bob Franco 
 

 

Jesus and the Eucharist Video Study 
You are invited to grow closer to Jesus 
alongside fellow parishioners through the Jesus 
and the Eucharist 7-week study. This study 

was specifically designed for the National 
Eucharistic Revival, and we will be joining many 

other parishes throughout the United States in 
participating in this small group study. Each 
session is full of rich theological content, 

powerful testimonies, and unique and timely 
messages from individual bishops across the 

country. This is a great opportunity to dive 
more deeply into the richness of our 
Eucharistic faith.  Two sessions are being 

provided: one at St. Julie’s on Monday evenings 
beginning June 17 and one at St. Peter’s on 

Wednesday afternoons beginning June 19. 
Please register by calling the parish office or 
at https://www.stpeternr.org/jesus-and-the-

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bzJ7Rd6nzmmTlxU_doL_49bwEo-WHGciQi-Ge2qeHWvk1I4HQl4Ar-bCu7B19uyCcJs2lYg8QhaY3JMm3euexwceLA3BRV0ZXftDcnb3Tt91Mbic_UCkFjwdTh0vm6PjC


 

the health of, and caregivers of: 

Joe Dominak, June Kearney, Gene 

Morrison, Janelda Martin, Joseph 
Wray, Lisa Ramsey, daughter of Tony 
Frameli, Barbara Dodge, sister of 

Bernice Cusick, Mae Preiss, mother of 
Sandy Zanick, Kevin Minnich, brother 

of Judy Selee, Elaine Payne, Carly 
Guerra, Agnes Valenta, Louise 
Alexander, Kennedy Smith, 

granddaughter of Dottie Heller,  
Marian Kessler,  Jeff Kohl, son of 

Mary Anne Schwarzwalder, Christian 

Hoffman, nephew of Pat, Daniel 
DeLaat, Dolores Rivera, Bob Jirousek, 

Barb Vrtachnik, Terry Flanagan, Jean 
Rasmussen, Kathleen Sobczak, JoAnne 

Bellomo, and the Regula family; for 
the repose of the souls of Bill Armour, 
husband of Madeline Armour, and 

David Gaffney, brother of Jim 
Gaffney, for our men & women in 

uniform; our firefighters, police, 
doctors & nurses; for vocations to the 
priesthood, diaconate, & religious life.  
Please call the office to add a name to the 
Prayer List, the name will stay for one month.  
 

"The Diocesan Social Action 

Office (DSAO) for Lorain county is 

seeking a representative from each 

parish in Lorain county to serve as an 
"integrator" for DSAO.  Each parish 

would identify one or more persons 
who would be responsible for obtaining 
and disseminating important social 

justice information that comes from 
the Diocese of Cleveland and the 

Catholic Conference of Ohio on behalf 
of the DSAO for Lorain county. Please 
contact Shawn Witmer for more 

information at 
shawn.witmer@ccdocle.org  or  

216-316-9544. 

Parish & Community Events May 26, 2024 

Religious Education 
 

PSR-Parish School of Religion 

Sunday: Grades 1-8, 6:30 to 7:45 p.m.  

Mass Intentions for the Week 

The Week Ahead 
 

Mon. Memorial Day 

Wed. Rosary, 1:00 

 Adoration, 2:00-5:00 

Thurs. Crockpot Drive Thru, 5:30 

Sun. Eucharistic Procession starting 

           at St. Peter’s, 1:00 p.m. 
 

Upcoming Events 
June 15 - Men’s Breakfast 

June 16 - Healing Prayer 

June 26 - Baptism Class, St. J. 

June 28 - Crockpot 

June 30 - Blood Drive 
 

Catholic Renewal Ministries’ 
Traveling Charismatic Mass  

The Charismatic Mass will be held at 

St. Peter Parish on Friday, June 21, 

7:00 p.m.  Fr. Bob Franco will be the 

celebrant.  Praise and worship will 

begin at 7:00 and the liturgy will 

start at 7:30. Healing prayer teams 

will be available after mass for 

individual prayer, and there will also 

be a social after mass.  For more 

information, please contact CRM at 

440-944-9445.  Come, Sing and 

Praise God with Joy! 
 

Lorain County Right to Life holds 

monthly meetings the fourth Monday 

of each month.  The next meeting is 
this Monday, May 27 at 7:00 p.m. at 

Harvest Christian Church, 907 Eastern 
Heights Blvd in Elyria.  For more 
information, call 440-322-0076 or 

email info@loraincountyrighttolife.org.  
If you’ve been considering how you 

could help defend life, or if you’d like 
help becoming more actively Pro-Life, 
please join Lorain County Right to Life 

at their Monthly Meeting.  
loraincountyrighttolife.org/ 
 

Crockpot Dinner Drive-thru 
Still needed are food donations and 
monetary donations.  We are serving  
about 100 dinners monthly. 

Parish Stewardship 
May 19:…………………………………………………….......…………….……………………………………...………….....…….………………..…………..….$3746 

Faith Direct:………………….…………………(May 1-15)……..…………………………..…………..…...………..…$1195 

School Subsidy:…………………….………...………..…..………...…..................................................................................……...$35 
Capital Improvement: ……………….………………....………..…………….……………….….…….…………...…..…….……..$125 

 Net Offertory:……………………….…………………..…………..…..………$5101 
In Person Mass Attendance:…………………………………………….…….. 357 

Thank you for sharing your Blessings.  

May 25 Saturday  5:00 p.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

May 26 Sunday  9:00 a.m. Dolores Snyder  (Suzanne Snyder) 

  11:00 a.m. Tom Furey  (Dick & Alice Hogue) 

May 27 Monday  9:00 a.m. Mass at St. Peter at Cemetery  

May 29 Wednesday  5:30 p.m. Joseph & Rosanna Hohman (Tim & Lee Hohman) 

May 31 Friday  5:30 p.m. John & Anne Gazer  (Bob Gazer) 

Jun. 1 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Dennis Payne  (Elaine Payne) 

Jun. 2 Sunday  9:00 a.m. Gebura Family  (Cindy Bacisin) 

  11:00 a.m. Donald Regula  (Roseann Regula) 

 

Men’s Breakfast - Please join us for the St. Julie &  

St. Peter Men's Fellowship breakfast on Saturday, June 15 @ 

8:20 a.m. Breakfast will be served at St. Julie’s in the Church. 

Open to men of any parish in the Diocese, come and enjoy a 

hearty, hot breakfast followed by a short video and discussion. 

We will end promptly at 9:45 am. So we have an idea of how 

much food to prepare please RSVP by sending an email to 

sjspbreakfast@gmail.com by June 10th. 

mailto:shawn.witmer@ccdocle.org
mailto:info@loraincountyrighttolife.org
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bmO0IoTk-WjEZ5qO92AbbkVpQIdbqdeVQs7gH3x4eg-HDNj8OjoIlsTX5gs4VXt9AO7vHIpQZMcIWS_GmcZhzMUQmjnDH0sa4uSw-RUOQpde7gg64JNsCJAhdcgt16WF5
mailto:sjspbreakfast@gmail.com


 
 

Eucharistic Revival 2024 
Jesus said, “This is my body, 

Do this in remembrance  
of me.” 

 

 

There are about 2,600 registered Catholics for  

St. Julie and St. Peter parishes.  We want to support 

them, welcome them, and encourage them to remember 

Jesus in the Eucharist.  

Are you ready to answer Jesus’ call to “Remember” 

Him?  

You can be part of a team that drops off an 

information packet reflecting on the Year of 

Eucharistic Revival at the homes of Registered 

Catholics in our two parishes. Teams of two people and 

will be given training and materials needed for this 

task. No in-home visit is required. Just a knock at their 

door and a friendly greeting. 

If you feel called to fulfill this request of Jesus, 

call your parish office, St. Julie’s at 440-327-1978 and 

a team member will contact you with details. 
 

 Women In Friendship 
Women in Friendship will meet at 11:45 a.m. (note the 

earlier time) on Tuesday, May 28 in St. Peter's 

parking lot near the Parish Center. We will car pool to 

LCMP Schoepele Garden.  Upon arrival, a delicious 

packed lunch will be served to current members in the 

visitor center.  After lunch we will ride the tram 

through the beautiful botanical gardens.  We expect to 

return to St. Peter's about 3:00 p.m. Please be sure to 

RSVP by Sunday, May 26 so adequate lunches may be 

prepared.  RSVP or questions may be directed to 

Barbara at 440-458-6197. 

Ministers Schedule 

Sat,May 25  Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Jane Herbcha 

EM–Jim Livingston 

Chris Vacca 

C-Deacon John 

U-Nick Guerrieri 
U-Keith Klimkowicz 

S-Not Filled 

S-Not Filled 
 

May 26, 9:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Amy Shealy 

EM-Barb Arguello 

Not Filled 

C-Not Filled 

U-Hung Lee 
U-Jim Gaffney 

S-Anthony Shealy 

S-Melody Shealy 
 

11:00 

S-Kathleen McWeeny 
L-Cindy Naprestek 

EM-Kathleen M. 

Leslie Rozman 

C-Larry Rozman 

U-Dave Rodriguez 
U-Elaine Payne 

S-Ashley McDowell 

S-Duncan McDowell 

S-Dawson Davis 

Sat,Jun. 1 Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Gloria Hearns 

EM–Greg Dubecky 

EM-Jim Nolan 

C-Deacon John 

U-Agnes Klimkowicz 
U-Keith Klimkowicz 

S-Ryan Papesch 

S-Sophie Lukachinsky 

Jun 2, 9:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Linda Vasiloff 

EM-Tom Lamoda 

EM-Ray Sharron 

C-Robert Ricksecker 

U-Hung Lee 
U-Dave Rodriguez 

S-Anthony Shealy 

S-Melody Shealy 

11:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Kristine Krejsa 

EM-Tony Tinnirello 

EM-Not Filled 

C-Bob Leither 

U-Sue Dybowski 
U-Nick Guerrieri 

S-Not Filled 

S-Not Filled 



Ukraine Welcome Committee Update 
 

 English tutoring for both boys and Nadiia and 

Vitalii is going well. The combination of in-person and 

individualized online tutoring has made a substantial 

difference. Everyone is working hard. 

 As you know, Vitalii was a mechanic in the 

Ukraine.  He came across an opportunity to do some 

work in his field. So now, as we go through the process 

of getting him into CDL license training and applying for 

financial aid etc., he will get some experience that is 

directly applicable to his future. This process is a little 

complicated and requires admission testing that includes 

English as well as some pre-requisites, so we are working 

through it together. We will keep you posted. 

 As school comes to an end the 22nd, the kids are 

looking forward to the summer. They will attend a 1-

week camp at one of the local churches. They are also 

enjoying their new bicycles, bubbles, and looking 

forward to using the beach items so generously donated. 

 The family expresses their thanks every time we 

meet and in between! All of us are blessed by your 

generosity and prayers.  Thank you! 
 

Please sign up for "Ukraine WC Donations Summer Fun" 

Here is how it works in three easy steps: 

1. Type this link into your browser  to go to our invitation 

page on signups: https://signup.com/go/EjyWTbL 

2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to 

register an account on SignUp) 

3. Sign up! Choose your spots - SignUps will send you an 

automated confirmation and reminders. Easy! 

Note: sign-up does not share your email address with anyone. 

If you prefer not to use your email address, please contact us 

and we can sign you up manually. 

You can Email Ceil Morrison or Beth Paoloni at 

stjstpwchousesupplies@gmail.com to talk about pick-up or drop 

off options. 
 

 

News & Events 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bxFhZdUQDy9iUpEadJUZuQ65COx0VF3i9qu_2O4_BwU7M1ikfz4WzM_weowdZCdBHTf0lcP7l5t2YbORopFbKXQqBzZbBuP5BJt1vwKG_WsHUSYIdlzBzUdYGmOYCjnwlo_KCKrL00RQf7gxqFpHa6v6OGyT6pNs4Tw7TB9-f2lFqDiRxYXGZT5uG6zXommlPOQYdG2Bg7WunpsLrTjXdabkolN1QYQ0y
mailto:stjstpwchousesupplies@gmail.com









